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Calling All Youth Filmmakers: Submit Your Films for the PCFF Showcase by 
December 15, 2014 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Providence, RI (November 11, 2014) – The Providence 
Children’s Film Festival (PCFF) is still accepting films that have been produced by youth 
aged 6 to 17 years of age for their Youth Filmmaker Showcase (YFS). Films must be no 
longer than ten minutes in length and there is a ten dollar entry fee. 
 
All accepted youth filmmakers are invited to attend the Youth Filmmaker Showcase 
screening free of charge along with other activities as part of the 2015 Festival, which 
takes place each February during school vacation week. 
 
PCFF Executive Director Anisa Raoof says, “PCFF is committed to nurturing the work of 
young filmmakers and so is proud to present a program of films all made by youth—from 
here in Rhode Island and around the world—and to provide an opportunity for young 
filmmakers to talk about both the fun and the challenges they face following the YFS 
screening.” 
 
The Youth Filmmaker Show deadline is November 22, 2014. Find complete submission 
guidelines at the PCFF website at http://pcffri.org/youth-filmmaker-showcase-2015/ 
 
More about PCFF 
The Providence Children’s Film Festival (PCFF), a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, was 
founded in 2009 to bring high-quality, independent and international children’s films, 
animation and documentaries to New England, and to present them as shared theatrical 
experiences for the community. The festival organizers include artists, educators, 
librarians, and nonprofit administrators who see value in introducing children to film 
and animation as a way to help them make connections to both their own and other 
cultures. Visit pcffri.org for more information and links to Facebook and Twitter. 
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--  
elyse major 
writer, tinkerer, public relations 


